
Ilkeston CC Present Holly Lane Hill Climb 2019 

 

Sunday 13th October 2019 

10am Start 

Holly Lane 

Don’t be alarmed that when you arrive you will see signs that Holly Lane is closed. The 

council are doing repairs to the bridge, the road itself is still there and still starts at 25%! 

There will be pedestrian access across the bridge at all times. 

 

Parking 

Can we please ask that you park at Ambergate Cricket Club, this is accessed through the 

Hurt Arms Car park. Go through the car park of the Hurt Arms and it is a left turn into the 

cricket club, the gate will be open from 08.30. There is also parking at Ambergate Train 

Station (may be a charge) and if you are prepared to drive round there is parking at the 

bottom of Holly Lane 

 

H.Q 

H.Q is at St Anne’s Church Ambergate. This is the church on the A6 just before you would 

turn off for Holly Lane, as you walk through the entrance take the path to the left and follow 

it down. At HQ you will find toilets and changing facilities as well as a place to get a cup of 

tea/ coffee and some cake afterwards. The presentation will take place at H.Q. 

 

Any problems then please don’t hesitate to contact me on: 07508643660 

 

Tim 

 

 

 

 


